
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Thursday 8th March 2018 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

For our whole school production, we will be performing at Queen Katharine Academy. The date is the 28th 

March 2018 at 6.30pm. 

The Year 1 children will be showing the part of the story where Lucy goes through the wardrobe from the 

Lion, the Witch and the Wardrobe. They will therefore be dressing up in ice/snow colours.  

 

Please can they come dressed in whites and blues. This can be leggings, t-shirts, trousers, a dress or shorts, 

but bear in mind they will be dancing in the outfit.  

 

If you have any queries or need any help with sourcing a costume please come and ask a member of the 

KS1 team.  

 

 

 

 

 

Miss Butler                                  Mrs Reynolds 

Year 1 Teacher                            Head Teacher 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax: 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

     Norwood Primary School 

                      Gunthorpe Road 

                                Gunthorpe 

                            Peterborough 

                                  PE4 7DZ 
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